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St. Germain, Dante

From: Phoenix Hill Neighborhood Association <phoenixhillna@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 12:40 PM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Subject: Re: 20-ZONE-0042

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Thank you for checking. Life happened the last few days and was overwhelmed.  
 
If it’s not too late here are the comments- 
 
The Phoenix Hill Neighborhood Association is asking that the zoning not change to commercial. We are afraid this will 
set a precedent in our neighborhood for more zoning changes to commercial and we will lose housing and the 
neighborhood.  
However if the change is inevitable we do ask that the developer takes into account the historic nature of our 
neighborhood as they design their building.  
Phoenix Hill Neighborhood Association  
Kristi Ashby  
President  
 
Thank you again for the follow up! 
 
On Thu, Jan 14, 2021 at 11:48 AM St. Germain, Dante <Dante.St.Germain@louisvilleky.gov> wrote: 

  

  

I never received any comments on this case.  Did you intend to forward some to me? 

  

  

  

  

Dante St. Germain, AICP 

Planner II 

Planning & Design Services 

Department of Develop Louisville 
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LOUISVILLE FORWARD 

444 South Fifth Street, Suite 300 

Louisville, KY 40202 

(502) 574-4388 

https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design 

  

 

  

 

  

Stay aware of new development in your area!  Sign up for Gov Delivery notifications at: 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/KYLOUISVILLE/subscriber/new 

  

  

From: Phoenix Hill Neighborhood Association <phoenixhillna@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 9:28 AM 
To: St. Germain, Dante <Dante.St.Germain@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: Re: 20-ZONE-0042 

  

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

  

Thanks!  

  

On Tue, Jan 12, 2021 at 9:13 AM St. Germain, Dante <Dante.St.Germain@louisvilleky.gov> wrote: 
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Ms. Ashby, 

  

Email will suffice. 

  

  

  

  

Dante St. Germain, AICP 

Planner II 

Planning & Design Services 

Department of Develop Louisville 

LOUISVILLE FORWARD 

444 South Fifth Street, Suite 300 

Louisville, KY 40202 

(502) 574-4388 

https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design 
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Stay aware of new development in your area!  Sign up for Gov Delivery notifications at: 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/KYLOUISVILLE/subscriber/new 

  

  

From: Phoenix Hill Neighborhood Association <phoenixhillna@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 9:12 AM 
To: St. Germain, Dante <Dante.St.Germain@louisvilleky.gov> 
Subject: 20-ZONE-0042 

  

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

  

Good Morning,  

Phoenix Hill NA would like to submit a comment on this case. Will email suffice or does it need to be submitted by 
mail? 

Kristi Ashby 

  

  

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the 
recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited 
and may be unlawful. 


